v UNITED STATES / / 0
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555 /
NOV 14 1988
Dr. E. Colton
CERAC, Incorporated
P.0., Bex 1178

Milwaukee, WI 53201
Dear Dr. Colton:

This letter will confirm your conversation with my staff regarding the
recently approved Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) License XU08687 for
the export of 1,757.58 kilograms of thorium contained in 2,000 kilograms

v of thorium oxide to Japan. While the date of request for license indicates
September 27, 1989, I understand that the application date should have
been October 27, 1989; accordingly, we have corrected the date of the
request.

I also wish to confirm that, with regard to submitting future export license
applications, the enclosed NRC 7 forms should be used.

Sincerely,

C. N. (MiK€) Smith, Assistant Director
for International Security, Exports and
Materials Safety

International Programs




